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STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Inter-Department Communication 

 
       DATE: May 26, 2021 
       AT (OFFICE):    NHPUC 
 
FROM:  Kenneth Walsh   KGW 
  Utility Analyst IV – Safety Division 
 
SUBJECT:  Docket No. DE 21-081 Public Service New Hampshire d/b/a 

Eversource Energy  
  Petition for Amended License to Construct and Maintain Electric Lines 

Over and Across State Owned Land in Greenville, New Hampshire 
  Staff Recommendation Revision 
 
 
TO:  Debra Howland, Executive Director 
  Thomas Frantz, Director, Electric Division 
  Richard Chagnon, Assistant Director, Electric Division 
  Lynn Fabrizio, Staff Attorney  
  Randall Knepper, Director, Safety Division 
  Paul Kasper, Assistant Director, Safety Division 
 
 
 
The Safety Division’s review of the above Staff Recommendation dated May 20, 2021 
identified the following revision requirement: 
 

1) Reference in the first paragraph, page 2 of Section 1 Petition contents and history 
noting “This crossing was previously licensed in Docket DE 20-066 pursuant to 
PUC Order 26,417, which licensed the replacement of the additional structures 
within this petition”.  Please add after this sentence “Although Staff 
Recommendation on Page 6 in Docket DE 20-066 incorrectly noted Structure # 
254 to be constructed with 2-85 ft. (OAL) Type A, Class H3 steel poles, Structure 
#254 was to remain as a 2-85 ft. (OAL) Type EA-2, Class 2 wood poles”. 
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